

Cavalry Primary School

Cavalry Drive, March Cambridgeshire PE15 9EQ 01354 652814



Head teacher: Mrs F McCallum www.cavalry.cambs.sch.uk

Tel: 01354 652814 Email: admin@cavalryprimary.org Fax: 01354

658094

1 March 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are writing with some exciting news!

We are delighted to offer a weekly rolling 'open invitation' to parents, carers and grandparents to join their children for lunch starting from the first week of March.

This will be held every Tuesday. Due to space restrictions, we have to limit the number of places available each week, so it's important to book in advance.

- Spaces are limited to 1 visit per term
- The adult meal price is £2.30, the same as the children in school
- This invitation only applies to school meals (not packed lunches)
- Booking must be made via the school office and payment in cash is required with the booking.
- Maximum of 10 adult places available per day
- Please arrive at 12:00 and report to reception
- Please make sure you sign in and out

We look forward to welcoming you for lunch at Cavalry Primary School.

With best wishes,

Fiona McCallum Headteacher



